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Segment of Sage Ave. Closed for Sewer Repair 
 

 
 
Crews from Mobile Area Water & Sewer System (MAWSS) are repairing an 18-inch sewer line 
on Sage Ave. causing traffic to be rerouted between Old Shell Rd. and Dauphin St.  MAWSS 
crews discovered a problem during routine cleaning and maintenance of the sewer main that 
prompted the emergency repair. A video camera used to view the sewer line saw water and soil 
entering the line, indicating a break. Crews found a large void under the concrete when they 
opened the road for repairs.   


